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For CPC2024-0248 / LOC2023-0337 
heard at Calgary Planning Commission  

Meeting 2024 March 21 
 

Member Reasons for Decision or Comments 

Commissioner 
Hawryluk 

Reasons for Approval 

 Administration is correct that, “The subject site is considered 
appropriate for H-GO as it is located within an Inner City Area 
and is approximately 190 metres from the edge of the Urban 
Main Street – 17 Avenue SE boundary as identified on Map 1: 
Urban Structure as per the Municipal Development Plan 
(MDP). Therefore, the subject site is appropriate for 
redesignation to the H-GO District” (Attachment 1, page 4). 

 


